BDTHC Monthly Newsletter — March 2025

Hi BDTHC members,

Winter is almost over and temperatures are up!
So the ground is thawed enough to dig. So get
out and hunt and bring in your finds for finds of
the month!

We met on March 10, 2025 with 14 members
present. George Walko is to bring snacks for

A request was made to check if we could purchase pinpointers instead of a single
detector for our open hunt in August. | questioned Garrett and they said that that
would be acceptable. So | placed an order for a hunt package and pinpointers
for our August hunt. | requested a price so we can get that taken care of ASAP.

Finds of the Month: Misc. Lock---Nick Bidding

Meeting time will change to 3pm the 2nd Monday of the Month year round. | will
change it on the web site.

Next meeting will be April 14, 2025 at our usual meeting place at 3pm.

Don't forget the club members only hunt and picnic to be held on May 3rd,2025
at our usual place. The cost for the hunt will be $60.00 and don't forget to bring a

covered dish to share. The club will supply the meats.

That'’s all for now, Happy Detecting.

President BDTHC
By Derr



